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Supplementary eFigure 1.  Recruitment Flow for Effectiveness of Switching: Injectable to 

Injectable

Consented (n= 75) Excluded (n= 13) 
  --Not meeting inclusion criteria 

(n=2) 
  --Withdrew consent/lost to follow  

(n= 11) 

Sample for Intent to Treat analyses 
 (n= 30 randomized to Stay) 

Lost to follow-up (n=3); Reasons: 2 could 
not be located and 1 declined to continue 
Discontinued intervention (n= 3) 

Randomized to Stay on First Generation 
Injectable (n= 30) 
Received assigned intervention (n= 29) 
 
Did not receive assigned intervention 
(n=1); reasons: participant changed mind 
about study participation after 
randomization 

 

Lost to follow-up (n=5); Reasons: 2 
declined to continue, 1 died, 1 was jailed, 
and 1 could not be located. 
Discontinued intervention (n= 5)

Randomized to Switch to Injectable 
Risperidone (n= 32) 
Received assigned intervention (n= 24) 
 
Did not receive assigned intervention (n= 
8); reasons: 2 withdrew prior to learning 
of their assigned condition (1 moved out 
of state and 1 was incarcerated) and 6 
withdrew after learning of their assigned 
condition (5 did not want to accept their 
randomized condition and 1 declined to 
continue after reporting side effects 
during a very brief trial (less than 1 
week) of oral risperidone). 

Sample for Intent to Treat analyses 
(n= 32 randomized to Switch)

Treatment 
Assignment and 

Entry Into 
Assigned 
Condition 

Analysis 

Follow-Up 
Assessments 

Baseline 
Interviews and 

Enrollment

Randomized (n=62) 
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Supplementary eTable 1.  Intent to Treat Means of Secondary Outcome Measures Through Time for People with 

Schizophrenia-Spectrum Disorders in a Randomized Controlled Study of Staying on a First Generation Antipsychotic 

Injectable versus Switching to Long-Acting Injectable Risperidone Microspheres 

 Randomly 
Assigned to 

Stay on First 
Generation 
Injectable 

(N=30) 

  
 

Randomly 
Assigned to 

Stay on 
Fluphenazine 

Decanoate 
(N=11) 

  
 

Randomly 
Assigned to 

Stay on 
Haloperidol 
Decanoate 

(N=19) 

  Randomly 
Assigned to 
Switch to 

Long-Acting 
Injectable 

Risperidone 
Microspheres

(N=32) 

     

PANSS 
Total Score 
 

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

30 
26 
27 
26 
24 
26 
25 

69.9 
65.8 
64.4 
62.4 
61.0 
64.2 
62.2 

 

17.9 
17.9 
17.5 
17.8 
19.3 
16.3 
20.0 

11 
10 
9 
9 
9 
9 
9 

65.8 
68.2 
67.0 
60.0 
58.6 
64.6 
67.6 

18.2 
20.1 
19.6 
17.8 
19.3 
18.7 
24.2 

19 
16 
18 
17 
15 
17 
16 

72.2 
64.3 
63.2 
63.8 
62.5 
64.1 
59.3 

17.8 
16.9 
16.8 
18.3 
19.8 
15.5 
17.2 

32 
21 
24 
23 
22 
17 
18 

65.4 
67.7 
66.8 
63.1 
60.9 
57.9 
64.0 

14.0 
14.5 
13.2 
13.6 
10.7 
10.5 
19.2 

 

Proportion 
of those 
without 
evidence of 
Tardive 
Diskinesia 
at baseline 
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who had 
evidence of 
Tardive 
Dyskinesia 
at follow-up  
 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

21 
19 
19 
19 
18 
19 
18 
 

0 
.11 
.00 
.00 
.17 
.16 
.06 

0 
0.3 
0.0 
0.0 
0.4 
0.4 
0.2 

 

8 
8 
7 
7 
7 
7 
7 

0 
.13 
.00 
.00 
.29 
.14 
.00 

0 
0.4 
0.0 
0.0 
0.5 
0.4 
0.0 

13 
11 
12 
12 
11 
12 
11 

0 
.09 
.00 
.00 
.09 
.17 
.09 

 

0 
0.3 
0.0 
0.0 
0.3 
0.4 
0.3 

19 
11 
14 
12 
12 
9 
10 

0 
.18 
.14 
.17 
.25 
.11 
.50 

0 
0.4 
0.4 
0.4 
0.5 
0.3 
0.5 

 

Proportion 
of those 
without 
evidence of 
EPS at 
baseline 
who had 
evidence of 
EPS at 
follow-up  

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

22 
19 
19 
19 
18 
19 
18 
 

0 
.05 
.05 
.05 
.06 
.16 
.17 

 

0 
0.2 
0.2 
0.2 
0.2 
0.4 
0.4 

 

9 
8 
7 
7 
7 
7 
7 

0 
.13 
.00 
.00 
.00 
.14 
.14 

0 
0.4 
0.0 
0.0 
0.0 
0.4 
0.4 

13 
11 
12 
12 
11 
12 
11 

0 
.00 
.08 
.08 
.09 
.17 
.18 

 

0 
0.0 
0.3 
0.3 
0.3 
0.4 
0.4 

18 
10 
12 
11 
11 
8 
9 

0 
.10 
.00 
.09 
.09 
.13 
.11 

0 
0.3 
0.0 
0.3 
0.3 
0.4 
0.3 
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Change in 
Body Mass 
Index  

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

30 
26 
27 
26 
24 
25 
24 

0 
.10 
.39 
.48 
.53 
.16 
-.28 

0 
1.0 
1.0 
1.4 
1.3 
1.3 
1.7 

11 
10 
9 
9 
9 
9 
9 

0 
-.12 
.20 
.00 
.48 
.36 
.09 

0 
1.2 
1.0 
1.0 
1.0 
0.9 
1.3 

19 
16 
18 
17 
15 
16 
15 

0 
.24 
.49 
.73 
.56 
.05 
-.50 

 

0 
0.8 
0.9 
1.6 
1.4 
1.5 
1.9 

32 
21 
23 
23 
22 
17 
17 

0 
.20 
.40 
1.29 
1.53 
1.38 
1.04 

0 
1.1 
1.2 
1.9 
2.2 
2.4 
2.0 

 

Arizona 
Sexual 
Experiences 
Scale Total 
 

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

27 
23 
23 
24 
23 
23 
24 

15.2 
15.9 
15.7 
14.9 
15.4 
15.4 
17.0 

5.0 
5.7 
6.2 
5.1 
5.2 
6.6 
7.1 

10 
8 
7 
7 
8 
8 
8 

17.0 
16.5 
16.6 
15.7 
16.4 
16.0 
17.6 

5.1 
4.3 
6.6 
5.4 
5.4 
7.3 
6.9 

17 
15 
16 
17 
15 
15 
16 

14.2 
15.5 
15.4 
14.5 
14.9 
15.1 
16.7 

4.7 
6.4 
6.2 
5.1 
5.2 
6.4 
7.5 

29 
19 
21 
20 
18 
15 
16 

15.9 
16.6 
17.7 
16.6 
16.7 
16.7 
16.9 

5.6 
5.7 
4.1 
4.9 
6.3 
5.3 
5.7 

 

Prolactin 
(ng/ml) – 
All Study 
Participants  

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 

23 
20 
22 

18.5 
14.1 
16.4 

13.8 
6.6 
10.1 

7 
7 
8 

19.3 
12.9 
14.9 

12.4 
3.5 
5.2 

16 
13 
14 

18.2 
14.7 
17.2 

14.7 
7.9 
12.2 

26 
17 
21 

16.7 
17.1 
21.1 

9.8 
18.1 
19.6 
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3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

22 
21 
18 
18 

15.1 
16.0 
16.2 
15.2 

7.6 
7.5 
8.0 
5.1 

8 
9 
7 
7 

13.1 
16.7 
12.6 
16.1 

5.8 
8.9 
2.8 
6.3 

14 
12 
11 
11 

16.2 
15.5 
18.5 
14.7 

8.5 
6.6 
9.4 
4.4 

19 
18 
15 
14 

22.5 
23.4 
19.5 
19.0 

19.1 
13.8 
12.1 
10.6 

Prolactin 
(ng/ml) – 
Women 
only  

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

5 
4 
5 
6 
7 
6 
6 

26.9 
18.0 
21.3 
14.6 
15.4 
12.4 
16.5 

22.7 
11.5 
16.1 
6.9 
10.5 
5.6 
6.9 

2 
1 
2 
2 
3 
2 
3 

29.1 
16.5 
15.7 
13.0 
21.2 
11.7 
19.0 

22.2 
-- 

4.0 
6.1 
14.7 
4.3 
7.3 

3 
3 
3 
4 
4 
4 
3 

25.4 
18.5 
25.0 
15.4 
11.1 
12.8 
14.0 

28.0 
14.1 
21.4 
8.0 
4.6 
6.8 
7.0 

8 
5 
5 
5 
4 
2 
3 

23.6 
34.6 
34.8 
36.7 
38.9 
33.1 
23.1 

11.3 
25.9 
32.5 
29.3 
19.1 
5.5 
14.5 

 

Prolactin 
(ng/ml) – 
Men only  

              

 N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD N Mean SD  
Baseline 
2 Weeks 
1 Month 
3 Months 
6 Months 
9 Months 
12 Months 

18 
16 
17 
16 
14 
12 
12 

16.2 
13.1 
14.9 
15.2 
16.3 
18.1 
14.6 

9.9 
4.9 
7.7 
8.1 
5.9 
8.5 
4.2 

5 
6 
6 
6 
6 
5 
4 

15.3 
12.3 
14.6 
13.1 
14.5 
12.9 
14.0 

6.4 
3.4 
5.8 
6.3 
4.8 
2.6 
5.6 

13 
10 
11 
10 
8 
7 
8 

16.5 
13.6 
15.1 
16.5 
17.7 
21.8 
14.9 

11.2 
5.8 
8.8 
9.1 
6.6 
9.5 
3.7 

18 
13 
16 
14 
14 
13 
11 

13.6 
10.3 
16.8 
17.5 
19.0 
17.4 
17.9 

7.6 
5.9 
12.2 
11.6 
8.3 
11.5 
9.9 

 

 
 

 
 




